
SCC Agenda 
Wednesday, September 27th, 2017 
 
-Welcome 
-Introduction of members 
-School community council roles and responsibilities 
-School data and school grade 
-Meeting topics 
-Meeting schedule 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
SCC Agenda 
Wednesday, October 25th, 2017 
 
-Call to order 
-Roll call 
-Approval of last meetings minutes 
-What does it mean to be an AVID school? 
-Choose next month’s meeting topic 
-Calendar 
-Adjournment 
 
Please Join Us!  All Parents Welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
SCC Minutes 
Parkview SCC 9/27/17 
Welcome 
Mrs. Bergera introduced herself and the other school employees and welcomed the parents. 
 
Mrs. Bergera told the parents what the responsibilities were of the school community council.   
 
Mrs. Bergera shared the school data and discussed the Parkview school grade.  The grade went 
from a B in 2016 to a C in 2017.  Students made academic progress and growth in Language Arts 
and Math but not in Science.  The Science growth score is only based on the fifth graders scores 
since Parkview doesn’t have sixth graders. 
 
Discussed topics for next meetings and Ms. Ines showed a presentation on topics she could 
provide information and support with.  
 
How can we support parent involvement? 
Parents are happy with opportunities to get involved and learn more about the new math 
program.  We discussed ways to talk with the teachers if they had questions. 
 
Mrs. Bergera encouraged parents to attend the Eureka Family Math Night tonight at 6:00.   
 
Ms. Ines proposed that the group come up with a unique name for themselves.  What should 
the name of our group should be?  The parents decided to be called Strong Parents/Padres 
Fuertes. 
 
 
 
Mtg. Dates 
Oct. 25 8:15 
Dec. 6 
Jan. 10 
Feb. 14 
Mar 14 
April 11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



SCC Minutes  Parkview SCC 10/25/2017 
 
Welcomed parents 
 
Parents asked questions about the school emergency plan and where the off site meeting 
location was. 
 
Mrs. Bergera gave them the address of the LDS church house located at 1301 S 1200 W. 
 

Ms. Ines and Mrs. Cortez shared a presentation about AVID and what it means to be an AVID 
school.  They also discussed digital literacy and what we do at the school to keep students safe 
when it comes to technology. Parents were encouraged to follow up with their students at 
home on what they are doing on the internet and with social media. 
 
Ms. Ines asked parents what they wanted to discuss at the next meeting on December 6th.  A 
parent asked for examples of AVID notes and strategies, information on how to help students 
transition from elementary to middle school, and bullying; how to recognize when it is 
happening and ways to address it. 
 
One parent mentioned their child had some issues with another student being mean and when 
she notified the teacher, she handled immediately. 
 
We decided to discuss bullying at the next meeting and schedule the elementary to middle 
school transition meeting in the spring.   
 
Mrs. Bergera told the parents about the upcoming invitation for parents to participate in 
classroom math activities.   
 
One parent said the parent tip sheets and Eureka account were very helpful. 
 
Ms. Cortez let the Spanish speaking parents know if they needed help communicating with 
teachers or staff to talk with her.  
 
Next meeting is scheduled for December 6th.   
 
 
 
 
 


